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Is Open July 9th  

9:00-10:30 AM  

 The Scholarship Ministry will be 

holding our annual Fundraiser on 

September 12th. This year’s theme 

“Let’s Go to the Movies” will in-

clude a movie trivia game and 

movie-themed snacks.  (SAVE 

THE DATE!  More info will be forthcoming. ) We need 

DONATIONS, starting now, of new or collectible items 

for the silent auction, raffles, and door prizes. You may 

bring items to us now, or just inform of us of your intent, 

so that we can plan to have a good number of items availa-

ble.  (We’ll gladly provide receipts, and there are letters in 

the foyer that you can use to request donations.) We have 

already begun a raffle for a beautiful, 

Debbie Littlejohn quilt (pictured 

here), tickets and more details are 

available from Ellen Storey or Deb-

bie Littlejohn.  There’s more infor-

mation about the raffle on the bulle-

tin boards.  Thank you! 

 

VBS 

Registrations and volunteer sign-up sheets under the kfc 
board in the foyer.  Talk with Courtney for more info. 

SCHOLARSHIP MINISTRY 

 

Every Wednesday night, Billy brings a 

video presentation of a lesson, with a 

downloadable worksheet (accessible 

through the website).  Currently doing 

a study on Evangelism. 

 

CHURCH LIFE 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And rising very early in the morning, while it was still dark, he departed and went out to a desolate place, 

and there he prayed. – Mark 1:35 

 

As a youth minister I loved our summer trips. Trips to Colorado, or to Florida, or even to Missouri. 

Here’s just something about jumping in the church van to head hours away of the trek. Most people believe 

that the “Summer Trip” begins when you get where you’re going; to the conference or whatever. But it truly 

starts six months in advance. 

 After sending in the preregistration in late January/early February, I would begin mapping out the di-

rections. How far? What are the best roads? Bathroom breaks? Etc. When I found the best roads, I would look 

at how long we’d be in the van at a time. Going, you can ride longer because you are excited. Returning is in 

smaller steps due to being so tired. Where can we spend the night if needed? 

 Once that is fairly done (it is always subject to change), I look at costs. How much will gas cost for 2 

vans? Hotels? Churches? Excursions? Cost is such a determining factor in whether a youth can go so I spend 

quite a bit of time on this. 

 Then I call churches and hotels. Can we sleep in a classroom or gym for free or should we stay at a 

hotel? Does breakfast come with the place we stay? Then I start looking at sponsors. You can’t take twenty 

kids all by yourself. And you don’t want sponsors to miss work AND have to pay their expenses so you have 

to look at how it breaks down. 

 All this, and yet in my every day, I just try to wing it. Why don’t we map out our day in some manner; 

any manner? I don’t know about you but I find myself trying to catch up with myself instead of mapping and 

preparing ahead of time. Time in planning, and, more importantly, time in prayer. Jesus did this. Even after a 

late night of healing. He gets up early (“still dark”) and meets with God to map out His day. We should make 

the time also. How can we know what His plans are if we don’t take time to listen? 

 We plan so many areas of our life (trips, vacations, etc) but ignore the daily needs and instructions of 

our Lord. Take time today to listen for His voice and map out your day. You may find yourself amazed!! 

 

         From My Heart, 



SUNDAY NIGHTS ARE BACK ON!  THE YOUTH GROUP 

WILL MEET FOR STUDY, SNACKS, FUN, AND FELLOW-

SHIP AT 6PM ON SUNDAY NIGHTS IN JULY (EXCEPT JULY 

25TH).  BRING YOUR FRIENDS AND COME ON OVER! 

Church Picnic 
and games, 
Sunday, July 
4th, right after 
worship time. 

Contact me by 
phone, Text,   
Facebook, TIK 
TOK, (@NCC 
YOUTH), Insta-
gram, & Twitter 





 Sunday 
Sunday School            9:30-10:15 am   
Worship Service         10:30 am 
Youth Group                               6:00 pm 

 
Wednesday     

Bible Study (access on website) 

July Nursery  

Workers 

4—Amanda Nix 

11—Michelle Collier 

18—Kristi Harris 

25—Emily Littlejohn 

Church Office: 

        
 Phone: 387-4100 
 Fax:    387-2399 
  Website:  nccok.com  

 Email: ncc@nccok.com 
 

Office Hours 
    Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

 

Staff 
Billy Collier, Minister 

billy@nccok.com 
Caleb Page, Youth Minister 

caleb@nccok.com 
Cheryl Millican, Ellen Storey, Secretaries 

ncc@nccok.com 
Courtney Loveless-Children’s director/ 

Preschool Director 
blessedmeb@yahoo.com 

 
Elders 

Rick DeWeese 

  
Deacons 

Travis Cotten—Garland Hawkins 

2200 North Main Street  Newcastle, OK     73065   

 Important Dates in July 
 
4th—Independence Day Picnic at 
Noon 
5th—Office Closed 
6th—Gentle Yoga at 6:30 
9th—Food Pantry  9-10:30am 
14th—Garden Club Meet Noon 
17th—Summer Bible Experience (VBS) 
25-31st—Youth Mission Trip 
29th—Red Hats Game Day 
31st—Chamber of Commerce “Meet the    
 Community” event here at the church  
      10-2 

     Prayer Requests 

Submit prayer requests to the church office    

anytime.  They will be added to the weekly list, 

emailed twice each week or emailed immedi-

ately if its urgent. 

 Offering 

For the time-being, the offering plate will not be passed 
during service.  There is a giving box in the foyer for your 

checks or cash (in an envelope please). Giving is also 
available through the church website, or by mobile device 

on the GivePlus app. (Directions are on the website) If you 
have any questions about this, call the church office. 

Thank you!   

July 5th 

   

  1st Sunday 2nd Sunday 3rd Sunday 4th Sunday 

Communion 

thought     

Prayer Time     

Rick DeWeese Gary Pitzer Mike Aston Caleb Page 

Caleb Page Garland Hawkins Rick DeWeese  


